
Tammy Delzer 
Regarding HB 1145 

January 13, 2025 
 

Dear Commi=ee Members, 
 
 Thank you for taking the Eme to read my tesEmony. I am in favor of the Ten 
Commandments being posted in all classrooms in all public schools. I have lived in 
North Dakota all of my 55 years of life, and I have seen such a change in the 
dynamic of many families. Many children are growing up with only one parent in 
the house. ONen Emes the children are not being monitored or cared for due to 
parents working or parents spending too much Eme on their cell phones. There is 
a definite lack of communicaEon and discipline happening with their kids, which 
most likely means they are not being taught what is right and what is wrong, what 
to say or not say, or what to do and not do. Children are followers and need a 
moral compass. 
 
 I have read some of the tesEmonies where some talk about protecEng 
religious freedoms, historical truth, and sound educaEonal pracEce. What about 
protecEng and teaching children right from wrong. School shooEngs and violence 
are starEng to become the historical truth and fear. Also, how about puSng some 
common sense into the sound educaEonal pracEce. We have nothing to lose and 
everything to gain by puSng the Ten Commandments back into the schools. Let’s 
quit worrying about who it is going to offend and start doing something that can 
make a real difference. What do we really have to lose? 


